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RE: Yr 1 Phonic Screening Workshop  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to share important information regarding the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check, 

which will take place between Monday 9 June 2025 and Friday, 13 June 2025. This national 

assessment helps us understand your child’s progress in phonics and identify any areas where 

they may need additional support. 

 

To help you understand the process and how you can support your child at home, we are holding 

Phonics Information Sessions on: 

• Thursday 6 March 2025, at 8:45 AM in the School Hall 

• Thursday 6 March 2025, at 5:30 PM via MS Teams 

 

We encourage you to attend one of these sessions, where we will explain the screening process, 

provide useful tips, and answer any questions you may have. 

 

Please respond by clicking on the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/kaecE0E8Z1 

 

The phonics check itself is conducted in a calm, one-on-one with your child’s teacher and consists 

of 40 words, some real words and some ‘nonsense’ words—designed to test their phonics skills. 

Following the assessment, we will share your child’s results with you in their end-of-year report. 

To support your child at home, we recommend regular reading, practicing phonics sounds, and 

engaging in phonics-based activities. We will provide further resources during the information 

sessions. 

If you have any questions or would like more details, please get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jenny Gascoigne. 

BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

Executive Headteacher 
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